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Dear Parents, 
 
We had much to celebrate this morning with many lunchtime awards, Mathletics certificates and words of praise in the 
Happy Book and Roll of Honour. The teachers have been pleased to talk with you about your child’s progress during the 
Parent Consultations this week and the progress of the children, amongst other things, will be discussed at the Full Governing 
Body meeting next Monday. 
It was also wonderful to be able to have our Mother’s Day service in church on Thursday, which we haven’t been able to do 
since 2019. The children (and staff) worked so hard and performed with such confidence that we were all so proud and 
moved to tears in some cases! 
In our prayers this morning and every day this week, we thought of those affected by the war in Ukraine and as the children 
are so keen to help, our School Council will meet next week with some fundraising ideas or other ways in which we could 
make a difference. 
 
Happy Book 
Sophia thanked Archie, Patrick, Belle and Harry for cheering her up on Red Nose Day; Copeland Class thanked their Secret 
Readers from this this week; Mrs Horsfall, Miss Johnson and Mrs Ashbee wanted to say ‘well done’ to Fitzwalter class for 
their fantastic performance in church yesterday; Mrs Shoults wanted to say a big ‘thank you’ to Copeland class for their 
beautiful singing in church; Mrs Hadley thanked all of the Fitzwalter and Quickbury swimmers for their hard work and 
perseverance with swimming and Phoebe thanked Jessica, Ivy, Fay and Poppy for helping her when she is sad. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Lyra was very proud of her Disco Freestyle award.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Ivy, Ellen, Charlie, Noah, Mya, Elsie-Mae, 
Max, Mitchell, Edith, George, Robin, Joshua, Catherine, Sienna, Lola, Darcy, Patrick, Sonny, Archie, Poppie and Charlie, Edith, 
Robin, Lola and Patrick have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Fitzwalter class scored the most points in Spelling Shed 
this with 155,841,926. Our Top 10 Super-Spellers are Catherine, Sienna, Alfie, Isabelle, Archie, Poppy, Sonny, Noah, Edith 
and Mya. Well done to Danielle, Ruby, Lola, Izzy, George, Sienna and Hannah for receiving a Lunchtime Award for helping 
adults and children and for keeping our school rules. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have demonstrated caring or sporting behaviour. 
Copeland: Aviana is always caring towards others. She will always be the first to help someone or to encourage them with 
kind words. 
Durrington: Charlie showed great sporting behaviour in our PE lesson. We were playing a small football match; he shook 
hands at the end of the match. Well done Charlie.  
Fitzwalter: Harry is always caring and supportive to everyone. He solves conflicts and keeps the peace. 
Quickbury: Maisie, Lucy, Isabella and Josie were fabulous in our rounders lesson this week – they really stepped up to the 
challenge. Great work! 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Isobel for her care and thoughtfulness with the younger children. 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Sophia (8), Sienna (10), Leia (6), Lenny (8) and Jessica (9). 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
PTFA Wild ‘n’ Wacky Evening 
 
Dates  
Friday 1st April: End of term 
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Have a good weekend, keep safe. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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